
 
 
 
 
The Retired Greyhound Trust (RGT) wish to identify potential opportunities which may help us home 
more retired racing greyhounds. 
 
Do you own Kennels suitable for retired greyhounds? Would you consider leasing these kennels to 
the RGT?    
 
Maybe you have some spare land at your kennels which may be suitable for modular kennels? 
 
The kennels must: 

 Meet GBGB minimum standards 
 Have the potential to be fully branded by the RGT 
 Have secure tenure (ideally the option of a long lease) 
 Good access and parking 

 
If you have something that you think may be suitable, please let us know by making a submission 
with the following: 
 
1. Name, address and contact details of the person who owns the kennels/land 
2. Full details of the kennels/land – I.e size, location etc. 
3. Please attach some pictures of the kennels and land to your submission  
 
All UK locations considered. 
 
If you wish to speak to someone ahead of making your submission, please call the RGT Operations 
Manager, Jo Blake on 020 8335 3016 
 
Please send applications to welfare@retiredgreyhounds.co.uk or to the Retired Greyhound 
Trust, Park House, Park Terrace, Worcester Park, KT4 7JZ.  
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